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Good Morning,

Thank you for your on-going commitment to move NU’s system-wide campus climate survey forward. Initial charter group meetings have been
scheduled and Dr. Coopwood and | will be on hand to support you as you meet.

Climate Survey Update (April 2021)

There is an important update to share regarding the climate survey launch date - President Carter would like for the survey to be fully executed this
April. That means a fast track of our work for this first system-wide survey. Dr. Coopwood and | are finalizing a plan to meet President Carter’s
requested delivery date.

Charter Group Work

The first meeting is scheduled for March 15t and Dr. Martonia Gaskill has agreed to serve as charter lead. In order to begin refining questions for the
survey, we will need to develop an initial set of questions by March 5th — a minimum of five campus level questions and three system level questions
for a total of 8 — for the first iteration. Dr. Coopwood and | will further explain the process we’ve outlined as far as launch date (s) and question
refinement.

To spur your thinking past climate surveys from each of the campuses as well as the results of the last system-wide survey have been uploaded to
box. To access those documents, please use the following path:

D&l Representatives at UN => Five-Year Strategy Diversity, Culture, and Inclusion Implementation -> Campus Surveys and Assessments -> Survey
Instruments for Spring Survey Use

The project charter has also been attached for your reference.
Please feel free to reach out prior to our time together with any additional questions or concerns you may have.
Best Regards,

Stancia
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